
From: Tracy Gallo
To: Verbick, Jim
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Date: Sunday, February 16, 2020 7:29:30 PM

Dear Members of the ALRC,

We are emailing in opposition to granting a liquor and entertainment license to the proposed
Canopy Nightclub on the 900 block of Williamson Street.  After listening to Austin Carl's audio
from the last ALRC meeting and subsequent meetings at the Marquette Neighborhood P&D
subcommittees, we have come to the conclusion that Mr. Carl is wholly unprepared to open
and manage a nightclub.  

Furthermore, for 10 years, we have lived with and experienced all the associated issues, that
come along with a venue of this size in nature, located in the middle of a residential
neighborhood.  The primary issue that was never fully resolved with PlanB/Prism was the bass
noise, pounding till 2am in the morning, affecting our sleep and general quality of life.
 Additionally, from what we have seen, there has been no professional soundproofing of the
building by Mr. Carl.  Other issues include traffic, parking, associated drunken behaviors and
noise from the comings and goings of patrons.  

We originally gave PlanB nightclub a chance, located in this location, and it has failed on
multiple levels.  We are not opposed to having nightclubs on the near east side, but they need
to be located on the East Washington developing entertainment corridor and they should be
developed and incorporated with a complete soundproofing package by a professional sound
engineering company as was done at the Syvee entertainment venue. 

Thank you for your time and consideration,
Tracy and Steve Gallo
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